
KBGE-FM has completed the series of required announcements regarding the station’s license renewal 
process. The copy ran as follows:  

Radio station KBGE was granted a license by the Federal Communications Commission to serve the public 
interest as a public trustee until 2/1/2022. Our license wil expire on 2/1/2022.  We have filed an 
application for license renewal with the FCC.

A copy of this application is available for public inspection.  It contains information concerning the 
station’s performance during the last license term.  Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts 
relating to the renewal application and to whether the station operated in the public interest, should file 
comments and petitions with the commission by 1/2/2022.

Further information concerning the Commission’s license renewal process is available at 
www.949TheBridge.com, or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington DC 20554

This announcement aired on the following schedule:

12/7/2021 10:36 PM Spot POST FILE ANNOUNCEMENT 

12/15/2021 08:38 AM Spot POST FILE ANNOUNCEMENT 

12/23/2021 06:36 PM Spot POST FILE ANNOUNCEMENT 

12/27/2021 09:38 PM Spot POST FILE ANNOUNCEMENT 

12/31/2021 09:32 AM Spot POST FILE ANNOUNCEMENT 

http://www.949TheBridge.com

